Dear Legislators,

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony in support of Bill SB2216.

The addition of a small $10 license for resident waterfowl hunters will give the state and Game and Fish much needed
data on total resident waterfowl hunters. The funding created by this license will not only help conservation and habitat,

but will hopefully also help in providing a better overall hunting experience for youth and resident waterfowl hunters.

Thank you for considering our youth and resident hunters, who are so important to our local economies and the long
tradition of hunting in our great state.

Connor Neva



